
 

 

Guardian Angels’ N.S. 

Board of Management Meeting Report 

 

Date of Meeting: 22/03/2022 

 

There are 427 pupils on roll. 

A whole school “Physical Education Plan” has been prepared. 

The school will be closed on Tuesday May 3rd, this day is in lieu of the new bank holiday. 

The work on our building project is on schedule. 

Every effort will be made to resume our after-school activities after the Covid-19 restrictions 

have been lifted. 

Cluain Mhuire Building Project: Site clearance has commenced.   

The PTA has sent letters to councillors on Dún Laoghaire/Rathdown Council highlighting our 

concerns at the removal of the school warden on Stradbrook Road. 

Swimming will resume for 5th and 6th classes. 

Letters will be sent to a number of local Secondary Schools requesting that GANS be named 

as a feeder school on their School Admissions Policy. 

The next meeting of the board will be on 10/05/2022. 

 

This report is a summary of the non-confidential items discussed at the meeting, it is 

not an official record of the meeting. 

 


